
NOTICE 
MUB MEETING  
RESCHEDULED 

 
 
The Municipal Utilities Board regularly scheduled meeting 
has been rescheduled to Thursday, January 21, 2021 at 
1:00 p.m. 
 
The meeting will be held in t h e  Decatur Utilities 
Boardroom, located at 1002 Central Parkway SW, 
Decatur, Alabama 35601. 
 
Notice Posted 
December 11, 2020 
 
 
 
 


